
Draft Minutes 
Library Location Ad Hoc Committee 

Wednesday March 29th, 2017, 11AM 
Town Hall Room 

 
Present​: Greg Steiner, Betsy McIlvaine, Pete Peterson, Christina Cumberton, Steve Dunn, & 
Mark Zerbe 
 
Meeting called to order at 11:07 
 
The committee approved meeting minutes of last meeting. 
 
Meeting went into executive session to discuss real estate at 11:09 
 
Meeting came out of executive session at 11:45 
 
Pete Peterson recommended the purchase of the land discussed in executive session for the 
purposes of library, seconded by Mark Zerbe 
 
Steve Dunn will speak with the town attorney about the next steps. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:50 
 
Minutes submitted by Christina Cumberton 


